
 

 
 

November 7, 2011  

 

Planning and Growth Management Committee 

10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Attention:  Merle MacDonald, Committee Clerk 

 

RE: PG 9.4 2011 - 2012 Avenue Studies – Request for Direction Report   
 

Dear Councillor Milczyn: 

 

This is to express our strong support for the staff report’s recommendation that the City Planning 2011 - 

2012 Avenue Studies budget be allocated to the Eglinton–Scarborough Crosstown Planning Study to 

coincide with the Eglinton–Scarborough Crosstown LRT. 

 

We are pleased with this recommendation as it supports our request for a Planning Study on the impacts and 

implications of the Eglinton-Scarborough Crosstown LRT, as expressed in the attached letter of September 

20.   

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Geoff Kettel 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Baker 

Co-Chair, FoNTRA 

129 Hanna Road 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4G 3N6 

Co-Chair, FoNTRA 

124 Sherwood Avenue 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P2A7 

gkettel@gmail.com 

 

peterwbaker@rogers.com 

 

Cc: FoNTRA Representatives & Other Interested Individuals 

      City of Toronto Councillors  

      Gary Wright, Chief Planner   

 

The Federation of North Toronto Residents' Associations (FoNTRA) is a non-profit, volunteer organization 

comprised of 27 member organizations.  Its members, all residents’ associations, include at least 170,000 

Toronto residents within their boundaries.  The 27 residents’ associations that make up FoNTRA believe that 

Ontario and Toronto can and should achieve better development.  Its central issue is not whether Toronto will 

grow, but how.  FoNTRA believes that sustainable urban regions are characterized by environmental balance, 

fiscal viability, infrastructure investment and social renewal.  


